


Saturday 
August 25 

  5:00 pm Bob Rybensky †  

Sunday 
August 26 
 

   8:00 am  
 10:00 am 
 11:30 am 

Ann Michelfelder † 
Barbara Beal † 
People of the Parish 

 

Monday 
August 27 

  No Mass 
 

 

Tuesday 
August 28 

  8:00 am 
   

Alice Cariani †  

Wednesday  
August 29 

  8:00 am 
   

Maureen Seyler †  

Thursday 
August 30 

  8:00 am 
  

Fr. Joe Eagan  

Friday 
August 31 

  8:00 am 
   

Joyce Tence †  

Saturday 
September 1 

  5:00 pm Barbara, Norm & Greg Beal †  

Sunday 
September 2 

   8:00 am  
 10:00 am 
 11:30 am 

People of the Parish  
Jodie Chase † 
Gary Deverant † 

 

We welcome into our faith community  
 

Cody John Sawaya,  
 

son of Dan Sawaya & Maureen Brenner,  
 
 

 

who was baptized on Saturday, August 25, 2018 
 at St. Patrick’s.  

 

We pray for blessings on him and his family. 

Formed.org pick of the week 
 
This fourth century prodigal 
turned influential Catholic 
bishop has inspired millions 
of people across time with 
his poetic and passionate 
autobiography. Saint 
Augustine’s powerful 
proclamation of God’s Truth 
and Mercy through the lens 
of his own conversion has made this book one of the 
greatest Christian classics of all time.  
 
Visit www.stpatricksparish.formed.org.  
Register (it’s free). Then read! Enjoy! 

Mass Intentions      
August 26 - September 2 

Save the Dates! 
 
St. Patrick’s Parish Directory 
Photography Sessions: 
 
October  11-13 
October 17-20 
 

Great Opportunity to Update 
Your Family Album 

Join the 54-Day Rosary Novena for our Nation, 
August 15 - October 7.  

We will be praying the rosary before the daily Mass,  
Tuesday-Friday at 7:30 am.  

St. Patrick’s Thrift Shop 
 

Got Bags? 
 

We are in need of shopping bags with handles 
 - paper or plastic, department or grocery store. 

If you have bags that you can spare,  
you and the bags would be most appreciated! 

Please bring them to the shop 
during our regular business hours. 

 
Thank you for your continued generosity and 

support! 

Welcome back teachers and students of Saint Patrick 
School for another wonderful year!  



St. Patrick’s K-12  
Faith Formation Program 2018-19 

“Love God, Love Others, Change the World” 
 

Online Registration is OPEN! 
Program begins August 26, 2018! 

 

go to www.stpatricksparish.com to register 
Click the Faith Formation Tab 

 

K-2nd grade     The Good Shepherd & Me 
                      3-5th grade       Young Disciples 
                      6-8th grade       Young Apostles 
                      9-12th grade     The Roundtable 
 

 K-5 meets Sundays 9:15 a.m.-11:00a.m. 
 6th-7th meets Sundays 8:45a.m.-11:00a.m 
 8th Grade meets Tuesday 7:00-8:30pm 
 9th-12th Grade meets Friday nights 
 

*********** 
Important reminders for parents whose children 
are preparing to receive the following sacraments 

in 2018-2019: 
 

First Holy Communion & Reconciliation –  
Grades 1 & 2  

 

Preparation for First Holy Communion and 
Reconciliation is a two year sacramental preparation 
program beginning in 1st grade.  In accordance with 
Archdiocesan guidelines, children are required to 
complete two years of religious education to be 
properly prepared to meet Jesus in these two 
sacraments.  
 
Please register online for the First Holy Communion/
Reconciliation program if your child: 
 

 is entering 1st grade in 2017-2018 or 
 

 has completed one year of religious education 
either at   St. Patrick Church, another parish 
program, or at a Catholic school, and will be 
entering 2nd grade this coming school year. 

 
Confirmation – Grades 6-8 

 

Confirmation preparation at St. Patrick Church begins 
in 6th grade. Please register online for the Young 
Apostles 6-8 Confirmation program if your child: 
 

 is entering the 6th grade in the 2018-2019 school 
year or 

 

 has completed at least 2 years of Confirmation 
preparation either in a parish program or at a 
Catholic school and will be entering 8th grade this 
coming school year. 

 

Please feel free to contact Lisa Gramlich, Director of Teen-
Adult Faith Formation at l_gramlich@stpatricksmarin.org 
or Nicole McAuliffe, Coordinator of K-5 Faith Formation 
at n_mcauliffe@stpatricksmarin.org with any questions 
you may have. 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
The Catholic Journey  
 

-Are you considering becoming Catholic?  
 

-Are you a Catholic interested in being confirmed? 
 

-Are you a confirmed Catholic ready to explore your 
faith further? 
 

Join us for RCIA 
The Rite of Christian Initiation of Adults 
 

When: Sunday Mornings, 11:15-12:30, following  
10 AM Mass. 
Dates: Sept. 9, 2018- June 2, 2019 
 

For more information, please contact Lisa Gramlich.  
Director of Teen and Adult Faith Formation at 
l_gramlich@saintpatricksmarin.org  
or 415-924-0600 x15. 

St. Anselm’s welcomes back Fr. John Coleman, S.J. 
 

St. Anselm Centennial Hall 
September 12, 7 pm.  

Shady Lane and Bolinas Avenue, Ross 
 
Fr. Coleman will talk briefly about the radical 
breakthrough of Laudato Si, namely that all creatures 
reflect the glory of God and their worth is not just 
for use by humans; that they, too, will be part of the 
new creation. But the main focus of his talk will be 
on what parishes in the United States have been 
doing and what they can do to put Laudato Si into 
effect. 
Fr. Coleman’s talk coincides with the opening of the 
Global Climate Action Summit 
(globalclimateactionsummit.org) taking place in San 
Francisco on September 12-14, 2018. 
  
Jesuit scholar, Fr. John Coleman, is associate pastor 
at St. Ignatius Church, San Francisco, and former 
professor of social ethics at Loyola Marymount 
University. He has written extensively on Catholic 
social teaching, creation care and eco-justice. 
  
www.saintanselm.org.  



Saint Padre Pio  
Comes to the Archdiocese of San Francisco 

Saint Mary Star of the Sea Parish 
180 Harrison Avenue, Sausalito 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Come and venerate the official relics of Saint Padre 
Pio of Pietrelcina, on the occasion of the 
commemoration of the 50th anniversary of his 
passing. 
 

Schedule: 
Saturday, September 8  

8:00 am – 4:30 pm Veneration of Relics 
5:00 pm Mass in honor of Saint Pio 

Sunday, September 9  
8:00 am – 12:00 noon Veneration of Relics  

7:30 am and 9:30 am Masses  
 
The relics of Saint Pio available for public veneration 
will be his glove; crusts of the wounds; cotton-gauze 
with his blood stains; a lock of his hair; his mantle; 
and a handkerchief soaked with his sweat hours before 
he died. 
 
The Saint Pio Foundation will sell books and items 
related to Padre Pio. Funds raised by the Saint Pio 
Foundation are used to provide grants to American 
Catholic healthcare, educational, social, religious, and 
cultural partner organizations. More information about 
Saint Pio Foundation can be found at 
saintpiofoundation.org.   
 
Event parking available @ West America Bank Plaza, 
3 Harbor Drive, Sausalito 9across the street from 
Mollie Stone's) with shuttle van service to the church. 
Church lot reserved for handicap parking only. 
 
Please help us plan a successful veneration by making 
a reservation at https://padre-pio-relics-
sausalito.eventbrite.com 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

We invite you to tour St. Patrick School to learn about 
our innovative programs and to hear about how we 
partner with the parent community to educate the 

whole child. 
 

K - 8 School Tours    8:45 A.M.     
 

September 10 September 21 October 8 October 26 
November 5 December 3 January 14 January 18 

February 11 February 22 March 4 March 22 
April 8 May 6 

 

Kindergarten Information Night 
Thursday, October 18, 2018 6:30 P.M. 

 

To schedule a tour or attend the K Info Night, call 
415.924.0501 or email 

admissions@stpatricksmarin.org 

First Saturday Mass—Holy Cross Cemetery 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
I will be offering the Holy Sacrifice of the Mass on 
Saturday, September 1, 2018, in the All Saints 
Mausoleum Chapel at Holy Cross Cemetery at 11:00 
am. You are welcomed to join me and fellow 
parishioners in offering this special Mass for your 
departed relatives, friends, and our deceased 
parishioners. This Mass will provide us with an 
excellent opportunity to pray for the souls of the 
faithful departed. I hope that many of you will be able 
to join me on that day.  Msgr. Padazinski 


